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"Realizing God's Love by Serving and

Empowering..."

IT'S SUMMER TIME!

June is here! May our NPC family continue to grow in Christ as we move
forward in 2024. Here are some important church updates.

MESSAGE FROM THE WILLIAMS FAMILY

Please pray for the Williams family as they grieve the loss of Pat Williams,
who passed away on May 29th. They wish to thank you for all the support and
prayers over the past month. Memorial service details will be shared at a later
date.

DEACON OFFERING

Deacon Offering will be collected during the month of June. The Deacon
Offering assists needy persons in our area. If you would like to give to this
offering, please use the goldenrod envelopes in the pews or on the Narthex
table. Please be sure to include a note on your check or a note accompanying
your online donation specifying "Deacon Offering." 

PLEDGES FOR 2024

If you have fallen behind on your pledge payments, please catch up as you are
able. Summer is traditionally a slow time of income for churches, but bills still
need to be paid! Your faithful and prompt contributions help to keep our church
operations and worship running smoothly. Thank you for your generosity.



NPC WORSHIP NOW LIVESTREAMING!

Just a reminder that Northminster is continuing to livestream our Sunday
worship service! You can find our YouTube channel "NPC Livestream" by
clicking the blue button below. Please be sure to subscribe to this channel.
Watch our services live, or view past worship services at your convenience. Be
sure to check it out!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please continue to pray for:

The ongoing conflicts in Israel/Palestine and in Ukraine - for
peaceful resolution; for God's protection, healing and
provision for the people affected; for safety for people trying

to evacuate and/or trying to provide supplies and aid to others; for wisdom
and courage for world leaders to take appropriate action
Rebecca Ochuru, who is in the process of getting licensed and working as
a medical doctor in the U.S.
The family of Pastor Pat Williams, who passed away on May 29th
The family of Joan Bresin, who passed away on May 29th
Janice McVeigh - health concerns
Jacki Smith - health concerns
Michelle Weissinger - dealing with home repairs after flooding; caring for
her mother, Ursula
John White - health concerns
Jerra and Josh Tran and family - baby Caius Nicanor Tran born April 23rd;
Jerra's recovery and baby's health

If you have prayer requests to share with the NPC prayer chain, you may email them to

office@npcdb.com.

JUNE CELEBRATIONS

Happy Birthday!

Sierra Loyo - June 1
Kent Hedrick - June 3
Edward Chan - June 5

Happy Anniversary!

Dick and Marjorie Toldi
June 3

CLICK HERE TO VIEW NPC LIVESTREAM YOUTUBE CHANNEL

mailto:office@npcdb.com?subject=Prayer%20Request%20for%20Prayer%20Chain
https://www.youtube.com/@npclivestream493/streams


Shelby Wagner - June 8
Bethany Mannix-Loyo - June 10

Elin Hunn - June 16
Rebecca Ochuru - June 17

Janice Crabb - June 27

Charlie and Tracy Campbell
June 7

Matt and Kathy Farris
June 17

PER CAPITA COLLECTION

Per capita is a set amount of money (apportionment) per member that
congregations pay to the larger Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). Said another
way, it is a Presbyterian Covenant Community Fund - part of the glue that holds
Presbyterians together. Because every Presbyterian shares in the benefit of the
PC (U.S.A.) system of government, the expenses associated with coordinating
and performing the functions of that system should be shared by everyone as
well.

Presbytery's suggested Per Capita pledge is $70.00 per member for 2024. If
you wish to donate the Per Capita for your membership (per individual
member), please write the words "Per Capita" on your check memo line and
mail it to the church office or place it in one of the offering boxes at Sunday
worship. For more information, please contact conniemodglin@npcdb.com.

SUNDAY FLOWERS

Thank you to all who donate for Sunday morning
worship service flowers. You may take the flowers
home with you after the service. If you would like
to sign up for a specific date to honor a special
occasion or loved one, the sign-up sheet for the
third quarter of 2024 is now available, and
several dates are still open. You can also add

your name to donate a second flower arrangement if there is a donor already
listed on your preferred date. Please see the book on the table in the Narthex to
sign up. Please note that as of this new year, the cost for flowers has now
increased to $35.
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